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Working Together
Meander Valley Council

Members of the public are encouraged to submit a question in writing and be put on notice to address the Council 
in the public question time. Council recommends this option, as it will enable Council to provide a more “well-
researched” and complete response.

Full Name:

Address:

Contact Number/s:

Question(s)
Note: A maximum of two (2) questions may be submitted in writing before the meeting. If you require assistance 
submitting your question please phone Council on 6393 5300.

This form needs to be lodged at the Council office no later than 5pm, seven (7) days before the  
scheduled Ordinary Council Meeting.
Forms can be lodged by:
• Mail: PO Box 102, Westbury, 7303 
• In person: 26 Lyall Street, Westbury (Council office is open from 8.30am - 5pm, Monday to Friday excluding public holidays)
• Fax: 03 6393 1474 
• Email: mail@mvc.tas.gov.au 

Privacy Statement 
The personal information on this form is required by Council for the conduct of Public Question Time at Council Meetings under the 
Local Government (Meeting Procedures) Regulations 2015. We will only use your personal information for this and related purposes. 
If this information is not provided, we may not be able to deal with this matter.


